
 
 

Stevens County Conservation District 
Job Announcement 

 

The Stevens County Conservation District (SCCD) is soliciting applicants for a full-

time Natural Resource Technician. The applicant must be a detail-oriented, highly 

organized person. Primary responsibilities will include: working with other staff, 

landowners, agencies, educators, and agricultural producers to sustainably utilize 

and protect natural resources; education and outreach, providing technical 

information through workshops and project tours, and developing, implementing, 

and reporting on land-use planning projects.  

SCCD is a non-regulatory subdivision of state government-funded by grants with 

the mission to promote the wise utilization of natural resources through 

education, technical, and financial assistance to landowners and managers.  

Position description and application materials are available from Stevens County 

Conservation District, 232 Williams Lake Rd., Colville, WA 99114 (509) 684-7579 

or on our website - https://stevenscountywa.gov/sccd.  

Applications are due by 4:00 PM, July 25th, 2022, to the District office. The 

position will remain open until a qualified applicant is hired.  

The District offers a comprehensive employee benefits package, including health 

insurance, annual leave, sick leave, holiday pay, Social Security, Public Employees 

Retirement System, and an optional Deferred Compensation Program.  

Starting salary $35,000 to $45,000 depending on qualifications.  

 

Stevens County Conservation District is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Drug-free Workplace. 


